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Our Ref: DOC20/838538 
Your Ref: Insert SSD 9095 – MOD 2 

Department of Planning Industry and Environment   
Social & Other Infrastructure Assessments   
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Attention: Mr Dominic Crinnion 

Dear Mr Crinnion  

RE: Armidale High School Re-development, Butler Street Armidale, (SSD 9095 MOD 2) 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 12 October 2020 about the proposed application to modify the state 
significant development consent for the Armidale High School Redevelopment at 158 – 182 Butler 
Street Armidale, seeking comments from the Biodiversity and Conservation Division (BCD) of the 
Environment, Energy and Science Group in the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment. I 
appreciate the opportunity to provide input. 
 
We have reviewed the application to modify development consent and the supporting documents and 
advise that we have no issues to raise about the proposed the modification.  
 
If you have any questions about this advice, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Bill Larkin, Senior 
Conservation Planning Officer, at bill.larkin@environment.nsw.gov.au or 6659 8216. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
 
 
23 October 2020 

 
DIMITRI YOUNG 
Senior Team Leader Planning, North East Branch 
Biodiversity and Conservation 
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